
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Bill Steele, Chief of Police  

DATE:    April 27, 2022 

SUBJECT: 
Discussion of the state of the School Resource Officer program and contract. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
Police will present an update of the School Resource Program for the year to date and discuss the 
contract for the upcoming school year. 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

-PowerPoint presentation 
- 


